

Islamic Community Center of Lancaster

Mailing Address: 1002 Lititz Pike, Suite # 294, Lititz, PA 17543 Street Address: 275 Hess Blvd, Suite 201&202, Lancaster, PA 17601

Testimonials

Tiffany Chang Lawson

Executive Director at Office of the Pennsylvania Governor, Estudante at Dickinson College and Estudante at Milton Hershey School

It was such an honor to speak yesterday at the Muslim Community of Central PA's first interfaith symposium, "United We Stand Against Hate and Bigotry." Thank you to my dear friend Samia Malik for inviting me, to Representative Patty Kim for her dedication to all constituents of the 103rd District, to Amara Majeed founder of the Hijab Project for being an amazing Muslim feminist and for sharing her message of strength with all of us. And to Dr. Yasir Qadhi for delivering one of the most thoughtful and powerful presentations I have ever heard. Thank you to everyone who helped to make this event such a success! #Solidarity #Interfaith #UnitedweStandAgainstHateandBigotry

Rabia Khan

Board of Directors at Creative York and Owner, Director of Communications at PR Girl

Grateful to have been involved with this fantastic event! Bravo Samia aunty for your inspiring efforts to educate our community. Equally grateful to people like Shaykh Yasir Qadhi for his wisdom and ability to explain the difference between religion and politics, and how the current crisis is a result of corrupt geopolitical tactics. He explained it quite eloquently, without "sugar coating it" and I hope our non-Muslim guests left knowing exactly what led to the creation of ISIS and other terror groups. More importantly, he shared how we can work together to combat hate and bigotry in America and abroad. You have to #Educate if you want

to #EndHate #UnitedWeStandAgainstHateAndBigotry #SouthCentralPAMuslimCommunity #Solidarity #Interfaith